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The Republican Party of Guam issues the following statement on President Donald J. Trump’s 
Joint Address to Congress: 
 
“In his Joint Address to Congress, President Donald Trump offered a glimpse into his short-term 
plan for the next year after what has been an incredible 44 days of his second presidency. He is 
delivering on his promise to restore common sense to our Nation. Whether it has been border 
policy, investments into US manufacturing and directives to make federal agencies more efficient, 
the outlook in the coming year will be good for all Americans both in the US Mainland and here 
in the Western Pacific. This is Republican leadership-it is what Guam and all of America voted 
for. America is back!”  
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